
The following Information Notice (IN) is not available because it is marked “Official Use Only – 
Security-Related Information.” 
 
IN 2009-08, NRC Rapid Notification Of Licensees Following A Physical Attack Against A 
Facility” dated May 8 2009. 
 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has issued IN 2009-08, to all holders of operating licenses 
for nuclear power reactors under the provisions of Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 
(10 CFR) Part 50, “Domestic Licensing of Production and Utilization Facilities,” except those 
that have ceased operations and have certified that fuel has been permanently removed from 
the reactor vessel; all holders of and applicants for nuclear power plant construction permits 
under the provisions of 10 CFR Part 50, “Domestic Licensing of Production and Utilization 
Facilities”; all holders of and applicants for combined licenses under the provisions of 10 CFR 
Part 52, “Licenses, Certifications, and Approvals for Nuclear Power Plants;” and all holders of 
operating licenses for Category I fuel facilities under the provisions of 10 CFR Part 70, 
“Domestic Licensing of Special Nuclear Material.”  IN 2009-08 contains security-related 
information and is, therefore, being withheld from public disclosure. 
 
 
Technical Contact: William A. Gott 
   (301) 415-7036 
   E-mail: William.Gott@nrc.gov 


